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        14 June 2017 
 

 

Important Airfield Information - No.90 
 
 

Runway Rehabilitation – Weekend Runway Closures – Update 1 
 
 
 

A full length runway resurface will take place during the period of November 2017 to 
March 2018, resulting in full night weekend closures. These closures at times will be 
ahead of and beyond the current published winter opening times of the aerodrome 
 
The closures are as follows with the exception of the festive period; 
 
Saturdays 
 
Saturday 4th November until Saturday 25th November 2017 inclusive. Runway closed 
from 2000 until 1000 the next day (Sunday). 
 
Saturday 2nd December 2017. Runway closed from 2100 until 1100 the next day 
(Sunday). 
 
Saturday 9th December 2017 until 17th March 2018 inclusive. Runway closed from 
1600 until 1000 next day (Sunday) 
 
Sundays 
 
Sunday 5th November 2017 until Sunday 18th March 2018 inclusive. Runway closed 
from 2030 until 0630 the next Day (Monday) 
 
The Airport is not available as a designated alternate for diversions during the 
published closure times of the works, this  applies to fixed wing and rotary. 
 
Some additional closures may be required during the midweek period from 
November – March and these will be promulgated via NOTAM. Full details or the 
works will be published in an AIP supplement. 
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Please note that this IAI replaces No.88 which has now been withdrawn. 
 
Please ensure that this information is promulgated to all applicable persons within your 
organisation as appropriate. 

 
  
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Andy Barton 
Safety, Airfield & Compliance Manager 


